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The District of Columbia Office of the Inspector General to Take Part in a 
Forum on World Elder Abuse Awareness Day 

 
WASHINGTON – In observance of World Elder Abuse Awareness Day on June 15th, please 
join the D.C. Office of the Inspector General Medicaid Fraud Control Unit (MFCU) and its 
partners for an interactive, expert-led panel discussion regarding the abuse, neglect, and financial 
exploitation of elders in the District of Columbia. 
 
When: 
Thursday, June 15, 2023 
10:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. 
 
Presented by: 

• United States Attorney’s Office for the District of Columbia 
• Office of the Attorney General for the District of Columbia 
• District of Columbia Office of Inspector General 
• Department of Insurance, Securities, and Banking 
• Adult Protective Services Agency of the Department of Aging and Community Living 

 
Join from the meeting link:  
https://usao.webex.com/usao/j.php?MTID=medc098b80fb6157d865f200bb0d970dd  
 
Join by meeting number:  
Meeting number (access code):  2763 443 4208  
Meeting password:  vPmWtRMg592  
 
Join by phone:  
+1-929-251-9612 USA Toll 2 
+1-415-527-5035 US Toll 
 
For special accommodations, contact:  
5th District Community Outreach Specialist Donice Adams at donice.adams@usdoj.gov, or by 
phone at  202-815-8732. 
 
If you suspect someone may be a victim of elder abuse, we urge you to immediately contact: 

• Department of Aging and Community Living’s Adult Protective Services (APS) Hotline 
at 202-541-3950, available 24-hours 7-days a week; or 
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• The Metropolitan Police Department, 911, available 24-hours 7-days a week.   
 
Anyone may contact the Office of the Inspector General to report fraud, waste, abuse, and 
mismanagement at 202-724-TIPS [202-724-8477], or on the web at http://oig.dc.gov. 
 
The OIG’s MFCU receives 75-percent of its funding from the U.S. Department of Health and 
Human Services under a grant award totaling $3,481,428; and the remaining 25-percent of its 
funding totaling $1,160,476 from the District for fiscal year (FY) 2023. 
 

### 
 
The Office of The Inspector General for the District of Columbia is charged with initiating and 
conducting independent fiscal, management audits, inspections, and investigations of District 
government operations; serving as the principal liaison between the District government and the 
US Government Accountability Office; forwarding to the authorities evidence of criminal 
wrongdoing discovered as the result of any audit, inspection, or investigation; and contracting 
with an outside auditor to perform the Annual Comprehensive Financial Report (ACFR) audit of 
the District government for the fiscal year. The Inspector General is Mr. Daniel W. Lucas. 

http://oig.dc.gov/

